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BMMS PTO BOARD MEETING MINUTES
10/28/12 

7pm 

BMMS Library  

Call to Order / Welcome- Renee Gable 
Status Reports 

1. Treasurers Report – Connie Buck 

$2277.00 from last year

Increase from income from FMS – PTO funds transferred in $5800

$3800 from membership which is down – 150 members

Looking at other ways to raise money (dance, candy grams) 

Little Debbie Days, Year Book Ads – class clown, etc.

2. Fund Raising –  Tina Moore / Elisabeth Stec 
Candy gram sell starts tomorrow 

Zombie Run – raising funds to improve corral area 

Bake sale - $125
3. Spirit Wear -  Becky Noonan 
8th Grade T-Shirts Due Friday
Spirit Wear Sale during Basketball Season

4. Academics Recognition – Sunny Massih / Joretta Buckner 
25 Book Goal – 50% of Student Body this past 9 weeks – Bookmarks donated by Tina Moore – Moore Custom Creations
Honor Roll Students – recognized each semester

** get letter to businesses for prizes to be donated

5. Social Committee – Elisa Briscoe / Dana Lamb 

Nov. 15 – Social/Dance 3:30 – 6:00
$5 – Pizza and Candy – Canned food collection

$600 profit from last social


8th Grade Party – funds will have to come from 8th Grade Parents
6. Front Office Recruitment – Regina Jarvis 
Front office still in need of help – answer phones, tardy slips, etc.
7. Media Center Recruitment  - Kellie Bryant 
Chris Key – Faculty PTO Liaison and Media Specialist

Volunteers always needed in Media Center

Printers and print cartridges a need for teachers

8. Hospitality  - Melanie McGay / Devi Blount 
Every month does something for teachers – past month – hand sanitizer, Kleenex, candy
This month - fruit tray and chocolate
Try to have items donated

9. Student Directory – April Harrison 
Working on ads for directory – send out before Christmas break
Free for PTO members only

Upcoming Events: 

· Candy Grams – Tomorrow and Wednesday

· Veterans Day Reception – November 11th  
Cake and Punch for Veterans – PTO will host reception

· School Dance – November 15th
· Teacher Appreciation – November 15th
Additional Discussion:

Mr. Smith – Co-VP Membership

1st – Jessica Munford

2nd – Pam Lyons

Last meeting discussed issues with inappropriate language – would like to form a campaign or committee to draw awareness to the situation – will be headed by Tina Moore 
School will be addressing issues by using reading literature to match standards with non-fiction material that promotes a positive environment free of bad language 

Next Meeting – November 18th 

Adjournment 
